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To: "gbird@lists. ncsu. edu (gbird@lists.ncsu.edu)" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Hi all,

The words we use to engage our audiences and society are important. This is a quick but very apropos read. It

concludes that conserva�onists get away from the oversimplified and transac�onal term “social license.” It further

concludes that it is more appropriate to use verbiage more illustra�ve of the complex dynamics that communi�es

have with conserva�on ini�a�ves. Good examples are “social acceptance” or “social values.” We are well advised to

consider this when referencing our social engagement, communica�ons, and outreach ini�a�ves with external

audiences.

Best,

Heath Packard

Director of Marke�ng & Communica�ons (outgoing)

Director, Government & Public Rela�ons (incoming)

Island Conserva�on

+1.360.584.3051 (mobile)

heath.packard1 (skype)

LinkedIn | Facebook | Twi�er | Flickr | Blog
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